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05/11/2024
Dear Parents /Carers

As part of our topic, 'What were toys like in the past?' our Y1 and Y2 children will be
visiting Weston Park Museum to take part in their workshop 'Toys: Be a Curator'.

The children will use the toys in the museum fo explore ideas about the age, use,
materials and manufacture of toys. Using clay, the children will then make their own
historical toy to take back to school.

The children will leave school at 9.30am and return to school for lunch at 12.30pm.
Green Base visit will be on Tuesday 19™ November.
Yellow Base visit will be on Wednesday 20™ November.

Blue Base visit will be on Thursday 215" November.
As the visit is local to school, we will walk o and from the museum. The cost of the

workshop is £10.00 per child. We are requesting a full contribution towards the cost
of this visit.

Please pay via ParentPay by 15™ November 2024.
Many thanks

The Key stage 1 Team
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